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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our next get-to-gether is Monday, June 29, at 6:00 pm at the home of Anne and Joe Elstro on West 
Grove Road.  This will be our Annual Family Picnic.  Bring a side dish and lawn chairs.

Lions hold Installation of Officers
Officers for 2015-2016 were installed by Past District Governor 
Carl Sharp of Liberty Monday evening at the Centerville Senior 
Center.  The take over on July 1.
 
Lion Pam Tidrow advances to the presidency, taking over from 
her  father,  Lion  Jack  Farmer.   Former  presidents  Tim 
McConha was installed as first vice president and Joe Elstro as 
second vice president. 

Wendy  Kornman 
and Courtney Amos 
were  installed  as 
secretary  and 
assistant  secretary 
along with Dennis Stephen as treasurer and Kevin Sparks as 
assistant treasurer.
 
Other officers installed:  Paul Elstro as Tail Twister, assisted 
by Steve Sheckles; Sheckles will also be Lion Tamer assisted 
by Phil Stevenson.
 

Board of Directors:  Anne Elstro and Bob Hobson, two years;  Ty Farmer and Mike Spotts, one year.  
Spotts is also membership chair.
 

36th Annual Fish Fry
There was plenty of fish in the pond and all kinds of pies and goodies that 
made for another successful Fish Fry this year... held on June 5th and 6th this 
year.  It was again held in the air conditioned Christian Church Fellowship 
Hall in Centerville.

At the last meeting, Treasurer Dennis Stephen said income will be about the 
same as  last  year.   The fund raiser  is  held  each  spring  to  fund various 
projects for the club throughout the year.

Ask a friend to attend a meeting with you!  
Ask one!  They just might attend!

 Future meetings and events
Board of Directors Organizational Meeting  - August TBA

Steak Fry - September 14
___________________________________________________________________________________
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